
 
 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
I acknowledge your application for your child’s enrolment into Girraween High School for 2023. 
This letter details the different processes that the school will take to determine enrolment 
offers. 
  
The Higher Abilities Selection Test (HAST) will be held on Saturday 6 August 2022, 
commencing at 9.00 a.m. Please arrive at Girraween High School no later than 8:30 a.m. on 
that date to register your child’s attendance. Students will meet at the front gate of the school 
where they will be directed to their location for completing HAST. Please be mindful of social 
distancing and limit to ‘one parent’ drop off. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Parents are not allowed on site.  
 
You can collect your child from outside the school from 12:30 p.m. Due to high traffic 
congestion, no parking will be permitted on the school’s premises.  
 
In order to be admitted into their exam room, your child will need to show current photo 
identification- for example a Passport or School ID Card showing name and photo 
 
Your child should bring two HB or B pencils, a good quality eraser, a pencil sharpener and two 
black pens. NO OTHER EQUIPMENT WILL BE PERMITTED. 
 
There will be a short break mid-morning where your child can eat and drink. The school 
canteen WILL NOT be operating on the day. Your child will need to bring their own food and 
drink. 
 
If a student is sick on the day of the test, or something unforeseen and beyond the parents’ 
control has occurred to compromise the student’s performance in the test, you must submit a 
request via email to the principal within seven days of the test date. A review based on the 
grounds of illness MUST include a medical certificate and other relevant evidence. Medical 
certificates must be dated on or before Saturday 6 August and must have a date range 
covering 6 August. Medical certificates dated after 6 August will generally not be accepted. 
 
After HAST, your child’s application will be considered by the selection committee. You will be 
advised of the outcome by late September 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Leigh Crangle 
Principal  
21/6/2022 
 


